Maybe someone dies
in a terrorist attack
coordinated on our tools.

And still we connect people.
The ugly truth is that we believe
in connecting people so deeply that
anything that allows us to connect

more people more often
is *de facto* good.

Andrew Bosworth,
Facebook vice president,
in a memo leaked to the press,
which caused many employees to begin a
witch-hunt to find and punish the leaker
and to delete potentially controversial
comments or newsworthy messages
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